
Dear Parents/Guardian ,s  
The Parents’ Association is delighted to announce the Annual Bake Sale

 which will take place on Friday the 29th of January 2016

This takes  place in both schools and each class is brought up by their teacher    
to the hall to buy their goodies.
All children will be asked to bring in  €2   each to buy buns at the bake sale  
on the day.

The bake sale is a major fund raising event which ultimately benefits the 
children of both schools so we are asking for your support.

Please get your children baking for the 29th of January and bring buns to the 
hall in Bishop Shanahan and the hall in Bishop Galvin at 9.00 am.

If your child has an allergy you might like to provide appropriate cakes for 
him/her. Please mark the cakes with the child’s name and class and give them 
to the class teacher.  This will ensure that all the children can fully enjoy the 
sale!
To prevent any leftovers, lots of variety would be welcome....so come on and
show off your baking skills!!!
Once again we appreciate your support and remember that any suggestions 
or ideas for the Parents’ Association can be left in the suggestion box in each 
school.
Thank you,
Parents’ Association, Bishop Shanahan and Bishop Galvin National Schools

If you wish to have your containers returned please mark them clearly.

We provide bags for the children to bring their cakes home  in, but the 
children can bring their own containers if they wish to ensure safe 
transport of cakes home! 

 Annual Bake Sale

Please do not use NUTS of any kind while baking!


